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The University of North Carolina’s Center for Information, Technology, and Public
Life (CITAP) and George Washington University’s Institute for Data, Democracy &
Politics (IDDP) invite you to join them for The Capital Coup One Year Later:
How Research Can Assess and Counter Threats to Democracy, a two-day
conference exploring key questions surrounding January 6, 2021. The event will
span two half-days on January 6 and 7, 2022 with virtual participation only.
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